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Comments: I believe the mining project at Pactola Basin SHOULD NOT HAPPEN. Not only would this be very

detrimental to important wildlife and wilderness, indirectly impacting many activities and necessities for SD

livelihood; it would also DIRECTLY impact each and every person living in Rapid City and the Black Hills. DON'T

DO THIS! 


